
Jenkins Township 

Planning Commission 
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        Ronald Giza - Secretary                                                        Stanley Rovinski 

        Thomas Cooney                                                                    Joseph Blazosek Solicitor  

        Joelle Doughtery - Zoning Officer 

 

Minutes for the meeting of February 20 ,2025 

The Meeting for February was cancelled due to no quorum. There was also a snow storm and 

ice.   

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Ronald Giza, Secretary 

 


